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18th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As we are in touching distance of the Christmas holidays, here is a final reminder of some information for 
the last day.  
 
Christmas Church Service P1-7 
The Christmas Church Service will take place at Carrick Knowe Church on Friday 22nd December at 
9:30am. It is important that children arrive at school on time as we will be leaving at 9am. If any 
parents/carers would like to help us walk the children to and from the church, please let Mrs Iley know. 
Alternatively, parents and carers are welcome to meet us at the church to join the service.  
**Please contact the school asap, should you not want your child to attend due to religious reasons** 
 
Finish Time  
School and Nursery will finish at the normal Friday times on Friday 22nd December.  

 
12 noon – Nursery Doors open 

12.15pm – P1 - P2 
12.25pm – P3 - P7 

 
 
Next Term 
We will re-open for all children on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at the normal time.  
 

Once again, on behalf of all the staff at Carrick Knowe, 
we would like to wish all pupils and their families 

a wonderful holiday! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 


